
 
 

BALDWIN COUNTY COMMISSION 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: 
August 18, 2025                                Roger H. Rendleman, County Administrator 
       (251) 580-2550 
       roger.rendleman@baldwincountyal.gov  
  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

Fiscal Year 2026 Budget Deliberations 
 

The Baldwin County Commission Special Meeting (Budget Deliberations)  
scheduled for Wednesday, August 27, 2025, has been cancelled. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Public notice of the meeting(s) of the Baldwin County Commission is in accordance with 
Section 36-25A-1 of the Code of Alabama 1975.  Public participation is solicited without 
regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, or disability.  Persons who require 
special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or those requiring 
language translation services should contact Roger H. Rendleman, County Administrator, at 
(251) 580-2550 or roger.rendleman@baldwincountyal.gov. 


